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SEWER INSPECTIONS COMING SOON TO YOUR COMMUNITY
Do you or someone you know need this information provided in another 
language? For translation services, please call: 206-477-5604

Si necesita traducir esta información, llame al 206-477-5604.

如果您需要翻译此信息，请致电, 206-477-5604.

如果您需要翻譯此資訊，請致電, 206-477-5604.

당신이 번역이 정보를 필요로하는 경우에, 206-477-5604 로 전화 해주십시오

Nếu quý vị cần thông tin này chuyển ngữ sang tiếng Việt, xin gọi số 
206-477-5604.

Haddii aad dooneyso turjubeen fadlen wac 206-477-5604.

የዚህን መረጃ ትርጉም ከፈለጉ፣ በዚህ ስልክ ቁጥር ይደውሉ፡ 206-477-5604.

Kung kailangan ninyong isalin sa Tagalog ang impormasyong ito, paki-tawag 
lang sa 206-477-5604.

ናይዚ ሓበሬታ ትርጉም እንተደሊኹም፣ በዚ ቁጽሪ ስልኪ ይድውሉ፡ 206-477-5604.

Tajaajiliwwan hiikkaa fi turjumaanaa yoo karaa 206-477-5604 tiin gaafattan jira.

Don’t forget to take our survey by Oct. 8!
www.surveymonkey.com/r/ThorntonCreekStudy
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Thornton Creek Basin  
Sewer Study and Upgrade

The King County Wastewater Treatment 
Division is conducting a study of the 
sewer system in the Thornton Creek 
Basin to identify where groundwater or 
stormwater may be seeping into sewer 
pipes throughout the project study area. 
This study is helping King County to 
determine where we can make 
investments to improve the regional 
sewer system and reduce overflows.

Work will occur 
beginning in  
October 2021 and 
will continue into 
early next year.  
The work will  
include inspecting 
maintenance holes 
and examining 
sewer main pipes 
from public rights 
of way.

REMINDER: Please complete our survey about  
connections to the sewer system by Oct. 8:
www.surveymonkey.com/r/ThorntonCreekStudy

WHAT TO EXPECT

 ■ Traffic impacts are expected to be minimal

 ■ Work may be conducted at night

 ■ Crews will work from a stationary small 
truck and will wear high-visibility safety 
equipment

 ■ Some noise and lights may be associated 
with this work

 ■ Inspections from individual locations are 
expected to be completed within one day

CONTACT US: 
Contact Bibiana Ocheke-Ameh,  
community services lead, at:  
Bibiana.Ocheke-Ameh@kingcounty.gov 
206-477-5604
Learn more about this project and sign up for 
email updates at our website:

kingcounty.gov/thornton-creek-sewer

Alternative Formats Available  
206-477-5371 / 711 (TTY Relay)


